

Ardleigh St. Mary's Church of England Primary School (Voluntary Controlled) Primary School Weekly Newsletter Number 39 W/B 20.07.15





Headteacher: Ms D Parker Chair of Governors: Mr T Barrott Office Manager: Mrs K Snook Site Manager: Mr G Cole

Colchester Road, Ardleigh, Colchester, Essex. CO7 7NS. Tel: 01206 230394 Fax: 01206 231717





<u>Farewell</u>

Today we held our Leavers' Assembly, which was fantastic, and said farewell to a number of children. Firstly we said goodbye to our Year Six pupils. They have all achieved so much and we are incredibly proud of what they have accomplished. We hope that they will continue in their secondary schools with the same positive attitude.

Best wishes and good luck go to:

Cameron Adams, Evie Cathro, William Cawthorne, Leo Dines, Jacob High, Darcy Lee, Joseph McKenna, Libby Milne, Hannah Morley,
Jacob Saunders, Gareth Thrower, Charlotte Tree - who are going to Manningtree High School
William Dutch and Gino Wallis - who are going to Colchester Royal Grammar School
Lily Ives and Sonni Smee-Hotene - who are going to the Gilberd School
Josie Mason-Cherry - who is going to East Bergholt High School
We also said goodbye to:

Taliska Shimwell, Harry Thornton-Wood, Ronnie Peirson and Charlie Peirson. We are very sad to see them go but we send them off with our best wishes and hopes for the future.

As well as the children who are leaving, we also say farewell to their families. As a small school, we are a tight community and as a result we become very attached to all of the families which means we are sad to see them leave too.

We say auf wiedersehen to the Shimwell, the Thornton-Wood and the Peirson families and we hope that they become part of their new school communities as they have been part of ours.

Many of the Year Six families are staying as they still have siblings at the school but we are saying goodbye to five families as well as the pupils and they are: the Cawthorne, the Dutch, the Lee, the Saunders and the Smee-Hotene families.

We will miss you all and would like to thank all of the families for their support of the school.





Thank you

We hope everyone has a lovely summer and return to school relaxed and refreshed.

On behalf of the Governors and Staff, I would like to thank everyone for their support over the year and for making this school a school to be proud of.

Thank you all very much.

Y6 Bowling

On Tuesday afternoon the Year 6 pupils went to Colchester Bowling Arcade.

This was their treat and was funded by our Friends of Association.

They had a great time, playing two matches, endeavouring to obtain the highest scores!

We would like to thank the Friends of Association for being so generous and donating the money so that the Year 6 pupils had an enjoyable afternoon.

Thank you also to the parents who helped transport the children.

Dates For Your Diary

*Thursday 3rd September 2015 - Non Pupil Day - Safeguarding Awareness *Friday 4th September 2015 - Non Pupil Day - Assessment with Levels

*Monday 7th September 2015 - Children return to school for Autumn Term 2015

Reports

Please could you send in the response form as soon as possible.

Thank you



Have a lovely summer holiday.

Take care - From all at Ardleigh St. Mary's

